
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

EMBRACING THE UNIQUENESS OF EACH CHILD THROUGH THE MESSAGE OF GOD’S LOVE 
 

 LEARNING TO LOVE; LOVING TO LEARN… 
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This week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

       

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

       

 

Congratulations! 
 
I’m sure that you will join me in 
congratulating Mrs Nicholls on the wonderful 
news of her pregnancy – baby number 3! 
 
Congratulations Mrs Nicholls! 
 

 
 
 
Year 2 and Year 6 SATs Meetings 
 
These important meetings take place on 
Wednesday 27

th
 February after school. They 

will go through the expectations of the SATs 
that take place in the Summer term for Year 2 
and Year 6. 
 
If you have not already returned your form 
with a £2 donation towards SAT revision 
books and advising whether or not you can 
attend, then please do so after the half term. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

School Car Park 
 
A lot of parents are still using the car park for 
staff and visitors at the beginning and the end 
of the day, without prior permission. Please 
can you park on the road. Thank you again. 

 
 
 

Junior Dinner Money 
 
The cost of school meals for next half term 
will be £77-00 in cash or by cheque payable to 
Warwickshire County Council. If your child 
has any credits due for this half term you will 
receive an email on the last day of term 
advising the amended cost. 

 
 
 

World Book Day 
 
Thursday 7

th
 March – World Book Day  

 

 
 
 
Come dressed up as your favourite book 
character on the day. There are lots of great 
dressing up ideas on the World Book day 
website (www.worldbookday.com – under 
the Inspiration tab) .Please bring a donation 
of £1 which will go to the World Book Day 
charity – World Book Aid. We can’t wait to 
see your costumes!  

 
 
 

 
House Competitions  
 
Thank you to my staff for organising this 
excellent event! The children learnt new skills 
and practiced known skills, during an 
afternoon of tag rugby which was played 
within their house groups. We look forward to 
the next one! 

 
Educational Visit for Year 3 and 4 
to Mary Arden’s Farm 
 
Please see a separate letter detailing 
information around this visit. 
 
 

Sporting Events 
 
There are cross country and football events 
taking place the week after half term. Please 
see separate letters for these if your child is 
involved.  

 
Next week at a glance: 
 
Monday 25

th
 February 

Children return 
 
Wednesday 27

th
 February  

2pm Cross country 
SATs meeting for year 2 and year 6 straight 
after school 
 
Thursday 28

th
 February 

Football match after school  
 
Have a super half term 
 
Kate Madia 
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The children know that they need to work hard again this year to show 

the value of respect. They will receive respect tokens to go towards 
a whole class treat once their jar is full! 
 

 

 
Thunk of the week: 
(A beguiling question that stops you in your 
tracks and makes you think…) 
 

 

 

AT OUR LADY'S WE ARE FULLY 
COMMITTED TO SAFEGUARDING AND 
PROMOTING THE WELFARE OF 
CHILDREN. WE EXPECT ALL STAFF, 
PARENTS AND VISITORS TO SHARE 
THIS COMMITMENT. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


